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PTA Newsletter of Southbourne

School’s

Our upcoming plans:

Friday 23rd February - World book day costume and cake sale after school — please
donate any preloved costumes in the blue bin before Friday
Monday 4th March - Children to bring up to 3 books to school to donate for book

swap

Wednesday 27th March — Easter Chocolate Tombola after school

A Big Well done!

The PTA team would like to say a
big thank you to all parents that
have helped us raise £1193.221
from Christmas Jumper & Cake
Sale, Christmas Secret Shopping

and Chocolate Tombola.

Infant’s Cabin

Your money helped furnish the inside of the cabin.
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With some of the profits from December the
Juniors asked for their surprise reading boxes, to
enhance the class . -
libraries. Ask your
children about the
books they received?

Helping Hands Needed
Who would like to help Spring %
Clean the School grounds
when the weather warms up? a

We are planning for a Saturday
morning to come to school for a big
tidy of the grounds ready for Spring.
Please email us

on southbourneptachair@gmail.com if
you can help - the more hands the
better! Date coming soon
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Social Media Preloved Uniform
Southbourne
Please join the group Schools

All items are £1 - we have a
variety of uniform including
forest school items. Volunteers
to help this are needed on an
occasional basis. Facebook page
Preloved Uniform for
Southbourne Schools.

and stay updated!
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